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NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

FEE REFUND 

 
 
Dear SY and TY Students, 
  
This is to inform you that the College is processing the refund of fees from 
Wednesday, 28th September 2022 onwards. The refund is applicable to all the 
eligible students who have paid excess fee for the academic year 2022 -23. 
 
In order to receive the refund you are requested to submit your bank details to 
the accounts department on below mentioned dates: 
 
1.  Copy of the Cancelled Cheque  OR 
2.  Copy of Passbook front page  OR 
3.  Name of the a/c holder, Bank account number, Name of the bank, Branch, 
IFSC Code (to be filled in the form at Accounts Department) 
 
NOTE:  Mention your name, course, roll no & mobile no on the back side of the 
document. 
 
Aided Arts Section - 28th Sep 2022  (9.30 am to 4.30 pm) 
Aided Science Section - 29th Sep 2022 (9.30 am to 4.30 pm) 
Self Finance UG & PG - 30th Sep 2022  (9.30 am to 4.30 pm) 
Lunch break - 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
26th September, 2022      Dr. Ananya Das 

Offg. Principal 
 

 

        


